
Docket No. 50-331 

Mr. Duane Arnold, President 
Iowa Electric Light & Power Company 
P. 0. Box 351 
Cetar Rapids, Iowa 52406 

Dear Mr. Arnold: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of May 28, 1982 in which 
you seek approval of a proposed program entitled, "Integrated Program for 
Modification of the Duane Arnold Energy Center" that you enclosed with your 
letter.  

Our initial overview of.your Integrated Program indicates that it is indeed 
a comprehensive plan that will require additional review. We plan on con
ducting such a review as part of our consideration of the usefulness of licensee 
integrated schedules, such as yours, in establishing schedules for implementation 
of licensing actions.  

Because of the comprehensive nature of your Integrated Program, we will require 
fairly extensive dialogue between your staff and the NRC. In this regard, 
we have been and will continue to be in close contact with your staff to enable 
us to judge the merits of your proposed program.  

If we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch #2 
Division of Licensing
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Mr. Duane Arnold 
Iowa Electric Light & Power Company 

cc: 

Mr. Robert Lowenstein, Esquire 
Harold F. Reis, Esquire 
Lowenstein, Newman, Reis and Axeirad 
1025 Connecticut Avenue, N. W.  
Washington, D. C. 20036 

Cedar Rapids Public Library 
428 Third Avenue, S. E.  
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52401 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Resident Inspectors Office 
Rural Route #1 
Palo, Iowa 52324 

James G. Keppler 
Regional Administrator, Region III 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137


